
August 3, 2012 

 

HAPPYS PIZZA ANNOUNCES NEW AREA DEVELOPER! 

 

Happy’s Pizza is proud to announce that ATL Restaurant Group, LLC has joined our team as an Area 

Developer for the Greater Atlanta Georgia region.  With years of industry experience, ATL Restaurant 

Group, LLC is a fine addition to the Happy’s Pizza family.  Referrals to this territory are still welcome and 

can be made to Christina Rice at Christina.rice@happyspizza.com or by phone at 248-538-0000 X 216 

(office) or 313-505-4519 (cell). 
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